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Rep. Snyder Congratulates the Medical College of Wisconsin Central Campus 
Assembly passes joint resolution to commend Wausau area medical college 

 

MADISON – Today, the Assembly passed a joint resolution authored by State Rep. Patrick 

Snyder (Schofield) that congratulates and commends the Medical College of Wisconsin-Central 

Wisconsin. MCW-Central Wisconsin is located in the Wausau area which is represented by Rep. 

Snyder. 

“Our community is very fortunate to have a medical college located right in our area,” said 

Snyder. “MCW-Central Wisconsin has been a wonderful addition to our community that will 

continue to educate a number of new physicians every year.” 

MCW-Central Wisconsin opened last July to 26 new medical students. The central Wisconsin 

campus followed the opening of MCW-Green Bay in 2015, both aiming to attract students 

interested in practicing in northern Wisconsin. 

“A number of students attending this campus grew up locally and are coming back to our area to 

begin their health care professions.  This program will provide our area with homegrown 

physicians who understand and have experience with the problems our community faces.” 

In addition to the medical school, the central Wisconsin campus offers a psychiatry residency 

program that will train three psychiatry residents per year. The program has a planned start date 

of July 1, 2017. 
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